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Wednesday July 17, 2024 

 

 

                  NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

 

 
Please be advised that Phillips Road between Forks Road and Lambert Road see attached 

map, will be closed to through traffic starting Monday July 22 at 7:00am until Wednesday July 

24 4:00pm for railway crossing repairs. 

 

All emergency services will be notified and in the case of an Emergency to address #50415 

Phillips road will only be accessible from Forks Road. All other locations on Phillips Road will 

only be accessible from Lambert Road/Region Road #27 

 

I apologize in advance for any inconvenience the work will cause and appreciate your patience. 

Should you require additional information, please contact the operations department at 905-899-

3022 or by fax at 905-899-2642. 

 

Yours truly,  

 

 
 

Brandon Dayboll 

Operation’s Supervisor 

 

http://www.wainfleet.ca/
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Attach. 

 

 

 

Please see red markers for exact location. 

 

 


